
NEW YORK STATE SENATOR

John J. Bonacic

Senator Bonacic Tours Resorts World
Catskills in the Town of Thompson

John J. Bonacic

September 15, 2017

(Middletown, NY)- State Senator John J. Bonacic (R/C/I-Mt. Hope) took a tour of
Resorts World Catskills in the Town of Thompson yesterday to get a firsthand look at
the progress being made at the site. Senator Bonacic was joined on the tour by
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Charlie Degliomini, Executive Vice President at Empire Resorts and Ryan Eller, Chief
Executive Officer at Empire Resorts. Resorts World Catskills is a $1.2 billion four-
season resort that includes an entertainments village, golf course, and waterpark.
The resort-casino is scheduled to open in March of 2018.


